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12th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Tuesday 27th March, Year 4 pupils will be going to the Priory for an Easter Experience. The 

children will leave school @ 9.15am and will return to school just before lunch time.  

 

The children will be walking to the Priory so please could you ensure your child has a 

waterproof coat and a drink. If your child is asthmatic then they will also require their inhaler.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Assistant Head  

(Years 3 and 4) 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


